
From: <Financial Aid> <financialaid@compton.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 5:51 PM 
Subject: CARES Act Emergency Grants: Apply Now! 
  
Dear Compton College Student, 
 
In support of current Compton College students, CARES Act emergency grants will be 
provided directly to students in need. These funds are designed to help students 
maintain enrollment at Compton College and pay expenses related to technology, 
health care, child care, course materials, rent, food, moving, or other expenses. If you 
are a Compton College student, and your financial situation has been negatively 
impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic, you may be eligible to receive an emergency 
grant of $101 from Compton College for qualified economic hardships. 
 
To qualify for the CARES Act grant, you must: 
 

• Be enrolled in Summer 2020 (at least one unit) at Compton College. 
• Have experienced financial hardship and expenses related to the COVID-19 

pandemic. 
 

If you meet the requirements above, you may submit your application here. 
 
Please apply as soon as possible, while funds are available. 
 
Students must apply for the CARES Act emergency grant by Friday, July 31, 2020. 
 
We know that many students' financial needs will extend beyond the current term; 
additional resources will be distributed to enrolled and qualifying students in the fall 
semester. 
 
Please Note: The Coronavirus, Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act offers 
emergency financial assistance to students for expenses related to the disruption of 
campus operations due to the coronavirus. Award funding is limited to currently enrolled 
Compton College students who meet all required criteria. Application submission does 
not guarantee an award. Students will be notified of their award via the email address 
provided on their application. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Keith Cobb 
Director of Financial Aid 
Compton College 
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